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I am writing in strong support HB 2738. I have lived in Kenton, the neighborhood 

where PIR is located and is impacted by, for over 9 years. I strongly support banning 

leaded fuel at PIR and urge lawmakers to support this bill. Leaded fuel has well-

known and documented health impacts on local residents, including from race tracks. 

It is unacceptable that the use of leaded fuel has been allowed in close proximity to 

homes, schools, and parks - putting the health and well-being of our community, 

especially children and elderly, at risk. Please vote to support the banning of leaded 

fuel at PIR. Thank you! 


